
 

Greetings Lincoln Heights Family, 

Happy Memorial Day! Today we honor those who served and paid the ultimate sacrifice. Please join me 
in honoring them for their service. It is hard to believe in just a few more days the 21-22 school year will 
be in the history books. I hope this year has been all you had hoped for and more. Great things are 
happening at Lincoln Heights Environmental Connections Magnet Elementary, and even greater things 
are to come. I am honored to serve our community!  

Announcements and updates for the week:  

School Updates:  

After School Care:  Last week I shared the prices for the Y Aftercare Program. We have also added the 
information to the school website. In addition, the Y has a website set up. Please check these out if you 
are interested in aftercare.    

3-5 End of Grade Test (EOGs): On Friday 3rd-5th grade completed the ELA EOG. This week we will 
continue with Science and Math. 5th Graders will take the Science EOG on Tuesday and the Math EOG 
will completed on Wednesday for 3rd and 4th Graders and Thursday for 5th Graders.  

Media Center and Library Books: ALL LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE by Friday, June 3rd. A digital report of 
books your student has checked out came to your email on Friday, May 27th.   If a book cannot be 
found, please pay the amount shown to Lincoln Heights Elementary because a replacement copy will 
need to be purchased.  Or you may replace the book with a new or used copy of the missing book--
please make sure it is hardcover.   If you have any questions or need a paper copy of the list of books 
your student has checked out, please email Mrs. Bobay at pbobay@wcpss.net.  

COVID Testing Continues: Our testing will occur on Wednesday’s between 11:45-12:45.  

Register now. >  

Thank you for helping to keep our school community safe and healthy. 

HEALTH AND SAFETY UPDATES (For any illness)  

Safe Return to School Plan to ensure the health and safety of all our students, staff, and school 

community. Review  When to Return information in the event you experience any illness, diagnosis, 

or exposure.  

PTA Updates: 

5th Grade Picnic: Are you able to help the PTA with the 5th Grade Picnic? There are multiple ways to 
support. One is signing up to volunteer on the day of the event, June 10. Another is consider donating 
through the Amazon Wish List. We hope to make this a new tradition at Lincoln Heights for all 5th grade 
classes. Thank you in advance for your contribution.  

Educationally,  

Scott Gaitan, Principal 

  

https://www.wcpss.net/lincolnheightses
https://www.ymcatriangle.org/schools/lincoln-heights-elementary-after-school
mailto:pbobay@wcpss.net
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/50523
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VzNEbkQPFq4EbCn4Y0JVvw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjVvGiP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9UUklQN052ZjZOUl9nRldjNVg1Q2tnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSalJJaGNQMFFkYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWQyTndjM011Ym1WMEwyTnZkbWxrTVRsWEIzTmphRzl2YkcxQ0NtRmUzRlJqWWYtWkVudFNGbUZ1YVhSaGJXTmhkV3hsZVVCbmJXRnBiQzVqYjIxWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgphcSK-dWGI98exUhJkbWVhZG9yc0B3Y3Bzcy5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gR4oSSrnXFkUmGBEzOBmxw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjVvGiP0TLaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9CS0xLRDFRa1FwQzNxVUZaSXBqMjZnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSalJJaGNQMFFpYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWQyTndjM011Ym1WMEwzZG9aVzUwYjNKbGRIVnlibGNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLWVY3Y1ZHTmhfNWtTZTFJV1lXNXBkR0Z0WTJGMWJHVjVRR2R0WVdsc0xtTnZiVmdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmFxIr51YYj3x7FSEmRtZWFkb3JzQHdjcHNzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30e094da5ab23a1f85-5thgrade
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/8JEWS9QTMHCI?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR1u2wh_TpDVl5NAdnNvNAO5vN-zIfAbVRtr7o0Lc1BiGd8nQo6P-Qd5BnY

